Dear Guest!

Please be calm and quiet on the campground and take your neighbours into consideration. That also applies
to your children.

Rest periods are from 1pm - 3pm and from 10pm - 7am. At this time there should not be any traffic behind or
in front of the barrier. That also applies to boat transports at the slipway. During the long weekends and
holiday season the campground will be locked from 10pm - 6:30am. An emergency key for the chain is placed
outside the reception. If you want to leave the campground during the afternoon rest or at night, you need to
park your car on the parking lot.

You can listen to music until 10pm at a reasonable volume. Private parties should be announced to your
neighbours.

Please do not make a mess in the shower blocks. You are also responsible for your children and should show
them how to clean up after themselves.

You can find the opening hours of our waste disposal site at the reception. Garbage can only be disposed of
within the opening hours and please do not leave garbage at the gate. You receive Yellow Bags at our
reception for free. We do not accept bulky waste such as furniture, building materials, electronics etc.

Dogs and cats need to be on a leash on the campground and should not bother your neighbours. Dogs are
only allowed to run free at the dog park.

Caravans and tents need to be 3m apart from each other. Please do not drive over your neighbour’s pitch
during the set up of your caravan. Fencing should not be made of wood.

Every caravan needs a valid gas check.

Please disclose the state of the electricity meter to the groundskeeper at the end of the season. The power
consumption is paid in autumn.

The annual rent needs to be paid at the beginning of the season in April and transferred to our
account at the Hypovereinsbank BLZ 200 300 00. IBAN: DE17 200 300 000 092 127 118
BIC:HYVEDEMM300

Payments in instalments from January - June are possible. After that we charge a delay surcharge of 25,- Euro.
If you have visitors, they need to pay the common fee per night. Subletting your pitch is not allowed.

Contracts for season pitches can only be terminated until the end of the season. Without a termination you
prolong your contract for one year, if you pay the first deposit of 100,- Euro in autumn. If you terminate your
contract after the 1 of February this deposit will not be refunded. If you terminate your contract after the
beginning of the season, you will have to cover any potential losses.

Changes of address are to be reported. Everybody is responsible for correct information on their own credit
card.

Philipp Hoff




